مركز سيادة للحقوق والقانون SYADA Center for Rights and Law

Dear Dr. El-Harazin,

We are in Syada Center for Rights and law are very happy to express to you our great thanks for having time to explain to us your very ambitious project of (GUS)-Palestinian E-Learning and E-Health Care/Telemedicine.

We believe that this project is a serious and very important one and would play a very important role in the development and the prosperity of the Palestinian people. We are writing to express our strong and wholehearted support for your very sincere efforts and our willingness to cooperate with you toward realizing this very important project.

Again, you have our ardent support and we wish you the best of luck.

Regards,

Dr. Abid Al Karim Shbair

Head of Syada Center for Rights and Law

Gaza

للحفوق والقانون